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At the end of April 2000, the Spoken Word Committee, finished up its third season, comprised of myself, Nancy Logger, acting as archive leader, and Kristine Williams, acting as both the data entry person and the archiving assistant.  About 900 cassette tapes had been processed, out of the original estimated of 1,200, leaving approximately 300 cassette tapes remaining to be catalogued, 

The current archiving season began in September 2000 with both myself and Kristine on the job once again. A third person hired this year, due to OWSP grant cuts.  In fact, the work has proceeded more effectively with only the two members on the archiving team.

With more tapes coming in, or turning up as the season progresses, there are approximately 200 cassettes left to be archived, nevertheless, the end of archiving spoken word cassettes should be approaching soon.
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